
 

 

 
 

 
‘The vision of PE within St Paul’s Catholic Primary School is to inspire, challenge and motivate pupils so 

that they can thrive and express themselves in a wide range of sporting activities.’ 

 
13th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports Days 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our annual Sports Days.  
 
They will take place at 1.30pm on:   Friday 20th June – Years 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Thursday 3rd July – Years 5 & 6 
 
As you are aware we provide lots of opportunities for children to compete in PE lessons, lunchtime 
competitions and sports competitions outside of school. Sports day does have an element of competition, but 
our main aim is for the children to work as a team and to have fun. We plan a carousel of events that are 
inclusive so all our children can join in and be part of a team. Children will work as a team to gain winning 
points we will also give points to teams that are demonstrating the school games values of: teamwork, 
honesty, self-belief, passion, respect and determination. Certificates will be awarded to the team that wins in 
each class and the school winning team. Children will receive these certificates the following week. 
 
To ensure a safe and enjoyable afternoon is had by everyone please can you respect the following: 

• Please enter the school by the gate on Wolviston Mill Lane no earlier than 1.20pm this will be the only 
gate for entry and exit for the whole of the afternoon. 

• Please ensure your child has their PE kit: yellow top, red shorts and trainers (children can come to 
school wearing their kit). They must have their water bottle and be prepared if the weather is hot ie 
sunscreen applied before school and a hat. 

• Please all gather on the school field then we will split off into our different classes. 
• When you arrive on the field you will notice that the field is set up with equipment, please if you are 

bringing small children can you ensure that none of the equipment is moved. 
• Unfortunately, we are unable to provide seating, but you are welcome to bring your own deckchairs 

and rugs. 
• When Sports Day is finished, please let your child go back to class with their teacher. then wait for 

your child to leave school via their usual end of day collection point. 
• As you may be aware in preparation for our new building our school field has undergone extensive 

digging this has resulted in various cracks and holes appearing which has limited the events we can 
do safely. Please be aware of this when walking on the field. 
 

Thank you for coming to support us all. We look forward to hearing your shouts of encouragement from the 
side line. 
 
 
Sharon Tattersdill 

PE and School Sport Leader 


